
February 16, 1967 

Mr. Harold R, Shapiro 
c/o District Attorney of the 

County of New York 
155 Leonard Street 
New York, N. Y. 10013 

Dear Mr. Shapiro: 

Thank you for the reprint of your most recent effort in the field of "Gematria." 

Whereas I have my doubts about how seriously to take the whole enterprise, I certainly enjoy reading the various connections that are made with the assistance of this method. 

Thank you again. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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